
Street and Police Committee Meeting 
April 14, 2021 

5:32-7:25 
 

Present:  Bernie Guerrettaz (INRD), Kyle Amerman (INRD), Gayle Glumac, David Brown, 
Larry Brooks, Melissa Brooks, Eric Blake, Marlene Harris, Mike Swick, Brenda Phillips, 
Josh Ochs, Matt Tarr, Josh Kuhl, RJ Lindemann, John Phillips, Andrew Johnson, Beth 
Probst, Gary Lindemann, John Stone, Shannon Woodard, Chris Parr  

 
Indiana Railroad and IDOT want to enhance the safety of the crossing at West End and 
Decatur. In discussion, it was decided as a consensus to have Decatur Street be one-way west 
from the intersection of Stanley to Hutton. 
With the amount of everyday traffic and events that are held at the high school, it was decided to 
table making West End one way south from the high school to the intersection of West End and 
Decatur.  After Indiana Railroad takes this back to the table a meeting will be scheduled to come 
up with a solution that will best serve the City. 
 
It was discussed to have protocols for Animal Control and possibly expanding on the 
Program. A meeting with the County needs to be scheduled. 
 
Chief Swick presented to committee a 1 year agreement.  A full time and part time Officer will need 
to be hired in the near future.  

 
A 2012 Dodge Durango will be replacing 2 vehicles. 

 
New computers for the Police Dept. looking at the possibility of a Grant. 
 
Police department router is not secure.  Chief Swick has received a quote from SDS and is 
meeting with Kemper’s April 15 to get a quote comparison. 
 
 
Submitted by Gayle Glumac 


